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Chi Heng’s Short Film “Love” HK Premiere & Sharing 

 

A premiere of Chi Heng’s short film  “Love” has been 
successfully held on 20th April in HK. Over 300 enthusiastic 
audiences filled the house. Our chairperson Mr Chung To, 
director Mr Wei Jun and screenwriter Miss Luo Juan also 
traveled a long way from mainland China to attend the 
premiere. They share about their thoughts and experiences 
behind the scenes after movie ended. 

The film traces the inspirational journey of a kid whose 
parents died of AIDS in rural China.  We welcome 
institutions, corporate or charitable organizations to 
broadcast this film. Enquiry: 3709 6543. 

Food Truck in support of World AIDS Orphans Day 

7th May is the World AIDS Orphans Day. Food truck 
"Princess Kitchen" donated 100% sales proceeds of that day 
to Chi Heng to support the AIDS impacted children in China 
so that they can continue their education. At the same time, 
our volunteers also helped at the Central Harbour Front 
Event Space to promote our works. 

 

“Walk for Chalk” 2017 Tea Gathering 

“Walk for Chalk” event organizing committee organized a 
tea gathering on 4th June at The 50's Bar & Restaurant. They 
share about their past experiences and introduce details of 
upcoming event to our current and new supporters.  

The upcoming event will be held from 3rd to 6th November at 
Yangshuo, China. Participants will meet with our sponsored 
students during the trip. Enquiry or enrolment: 
info@chihengfoundation.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 31st HK International Travel Expo 

 

We are invited to promote our work and travel related 
fundraising events in the 31st HK International Travel Expo 
which was held from 15th to 18th June at HKCEC. A talk of 
charitable tourism was given by Mr Chung To during the 
trade day. All booth setup, decorations and daily operations 
were helped by our volunteer. We hereby thank you for their 
dedicated support.   
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Walk & Carnival for AIDS Orphans 2017 

 

"Walk & Carnival for AIDS Orphans 2017" has been 
successfully concluded at Science Park on 21st May. The 
event was supported by over 20 companies and 
organizations. It was our great honor to have the Under 
Secretary for Home Affairs, Ms Florence Hui Hiu-fai, as 
GOH of the kick-off ceremony and former TV artist Mr 
Choi Tsz-kin as event Emcee. Despite the showery weather, 
over 500 walkers started the walk under the enthusiastic 
performance of Chinese lion dance. We were touched by the 
positive responses received. 

 

Rejoice in Kindness - Charity Vegetarian Dinner 2017 

 

Chi Heng’s annual charity vegetarian dinner “Rejoice in 
Kindness” has been successfully held on 17th June the The 
Paramount Ballroom, Kowloon Bay. Over 400 guests 
gathered at the Ballroom filled with music and love. We 
were honored to have those wonderful performances by Mr 
Stephen Gan Fock Wai, Mr Young Lap-moon, Mr Luk Po 
and Ms Connie Mak Kit Man during the dinner, as well as a 
warm-up performance by Ethel and Rachael from YAF. 
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